
 
This year, BEKI will begin using a new     	    
prayerbook for the High Holidays. We are 
proud to introduce Mahzor Lev Shalem 
which we hope will make services even more 
accessible and meaningful for BEKI 
members and our guests. 

Why is this book different. . . ? 
Come have brunch and learn more about 
the Mahzor with Rabbi Feld, as well as our 
very own Rabbi Jon-Jay Tilsen, who will 
guide us as we explore the new prayerbook  
in preparation for the 
holidays.

Sunday September 18   

 9:45 -11:15   Brunch 

10:15-10:45   Rabbi Tilsen 

10:45-12:15   Rabbi Feld 

BEKI Social Hall 
(upstairs) 
85 Harrison Street 

This event is free, but 
reservations are required by 
September 15. 

Call or e-mail Peggy at the 
BEKI office: 203-389-2108 
extension 14     
office@beki.org 

Meet Rabbi Edward Feld 
Senior Editor Of  Mahzor Lev Shalem


